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CIRCULAR

    Sub:-    Trans - Installation of High Security Number Plates in 
                           Government Vehicles – reg.
              Ref:-    1. SO. 6052(E) dated 06/12/2018 issued by Ministry of  
                              Road Transport and Highways.
                           2. Minutes of the meeting convened by Hon'ble Minister
                               (Transport) on 22/03/2019.

   *****
 

    The Ministry of Road Transport and Highways (MoRTH) have

made the High Security Number Plates (HSRP) mandatory throughout the

Country as per the notification read as 1st paper above.  Subsequently the

State  Government  have  entrusted  all  authorized  dealers  of  vehicle

manufacturers to install the High Security Number Plates supplied by the

Vehicle manufacturers.  As per the Central Government notification, the

existing vehicles also to be installed with HSRP.

        In this circumstances, the Government of Kerala hereby direct all

Departments  to  implement  the  scheme  by  installing  High  Security

Number Plates on their vehicles including third registration mark supplied



and affixed by the dealers of vehicle manufacturers as per the guidelines

issued by MoRTH.

                                   K.R. JYOTHILAL,
PRINCIPAL SECRETARY TO GOVERNMENT

To

       All Departments


